
From: Ben Pierce [mailto:piercebjamin@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 9:05 AM 
To: BPS Mailbox 
Subject: Pembina Pro-pain Proposal 

  

That's right "pro pain" proposal.  We need to stop causing pain to this earth.  Even if reparation 
efforts are made, the earth, and all life on it loose.  Planting more trees, or cleaning up the mess 
we create, or both are not enough.  We need to stop our consuming ways of being.  Incentivize 
businesses to come up with great ideas on how to address our apparent needs.  Better methods 
for transporting people and food.  Re-using our resources to reduce our continuous buying of 
stuff. 

  

Enough rambling, I oppose the Pembina Proposal, and I hope you will, too. 
 

There are other ways, better ways... today and in the future. 

  

Ben Pierce  
--  

Patient communication via email is not considered a highly secure mode of 
communication.  Please take this into consideration if and when you choose to communicate via 
email with myself or other healthcare practitioners.  The information transmitted is intended only 
for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged 
material protected under applicable law by the FTC Safeguard Rule and U.S.-EU Safe Harbor 
Principles.  Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of or taking of any action in 
reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is 
prohibited.  If you received this in error, please contact piercebjamin@gmail.com and delete the 
material from any computer. 
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